
You're Invited to Our Office Costume Party! 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Costume Party scheduled for October 31st at 4:00 

PM in the office break room. 

Get ready to showcase your creativity and dress up in your favorite costumes! Prizes will be 

awarded for categories such as: 

• Best Costume 

• Funniest Costume 

• Most Creative Costume 

Snacks and drinks will be provided, so bring your spooky spirit and join us for a thrilling 

afternoon! 

Please RSVP by October 25th to ensure we have enough treats for everyone. 

Looking forward to seeing all your fantastic costumes! 

Best, 

The Events Committee 


